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The General Education Subcommittee of the University Curriculum Committee met on December 1, 
2017, at 2:00 p.m. in room 315 New College.  
 
The subcommittee discussed whether HONS(BIOL)(CHEM)(GEOL)(PHYS) 2070H and 
HONS(BIOL)(CHEM)(GEOL)(PHYS) 2080H should be considered laboratory courses for the purposes of 
fulfilling the laboratory requirement for General Education Core Area II, Life Sciences and Physical 
Sciences. The subcommittee requested additional information about the laboratory component of the 
courses.  
 
The subcommittee continued discussion of General Education Assessment. They consulted sample 
assessment plans and rubrics from other institutions and the Association of American Colleges and 
Universities, and discussed the merits of extending assessment across all four years of an undergraduate 
program of study. This discussion will be continued at the next meeting, with a date to be determined 
after the holiday break. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 2:40 p.m.  


